
 

Soccer Club of Springfield 
P.O. Box 351 
Springfield, NJ 07081 
 

 

Internal 

May 2, 2020 

Dear SCS Families, 
 
Please be advised that the Board of Directors of The Soccer Club of Springfield has determined 
that all soccer activities for the spring season will be cancelled.  As always, our top priority is the 
health and safety of our players, coaches, and trainers. 

The Soccer Club of Springfield will provide updates as we receive them from NJ Youth Soccer, 
our respective local leagues, and town officials for upcoming seasons and local soccer 
opportunities for our players.   

As a result of these cancellations, refunds will be issued for payments made for the spring 
season.  Fees for participants in the Junior Bulldogs, K-2 programs and SYSL will be refunded in 
full.  A fifty percent (50%) refund will be issued to all participants in the MCYSA program given the 
season fees for that program covered both the fall and spring seasons.    

We will provide a follow up communication once the method and timing of all refunds has been 
determined with our outside registration vendor.   Our expectation is that refunds will commence 
being issued within the next thirty (30) days.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Board of Directors 

Soccer Club of Springfield 

 


